

Dedicated to a better Brishane

BICENTENNIAL BIKEWAY

Change of access from 10 January 2010

While work is being undertaken to upgrade the Bicentennial Bikeway between Graham Street and the Go Between Bridge, this section of the bikeway will be closed to pedestrians and cyclists until April 2011, weather permitting. The Cribb Street underpass will also be closed. While this work is being completed, please observe the change of access signs and follow instructions given by traffic controllers.

Pedestrians and roller bladers

Pedestrians and roller bladers must use the footpath on the Milton side of Coronation Drive at all times.

Cyclists

- From 10 January 2011, the temporary side track will be available for use between 5am and 8pm. Cyclists will be managed by traffic controllers and can expect delays of up to five minutes.
- The temporary side track will be closed between 8pm and 5am. Cyclists will need to use the footpath on the Milton side of Coronation Drive - or find an alternative route.
- As construction vehicles need to access the Bicentennial Bikeway via the Cribb Street ramp, access will be managed by traffic controllers and police between 5am and 8pm.

For safety, please comply with the instructions of traffic controllers at all times.

Improvements have been made to the footpath on the Milton Road side of Coronation Drive and the road crossing at the intersection of Coronation Drive and Cribb Street to increase capacity and improve safety for both pedestrians and cyclists.

Council thanks you for your patience as we undertake this important work.

This upgrade project involves widening the 250m section of the bikeway between Cribb Street and the Go Between Bridge to construct a dedicated 3.5m wide cycle path and a 2.5m wide pedestrian path. On completion, the project will increase capacity and improve safety for cyclists and pedestrians.

For more information visit www.brisbane.qld.gov.au and search for Bicentennial Bikeway or contact the project team:

Phone: 18

1800 727 923 (freecall)

Phone:

07 3403 8888 (after hours)

Email:

bikewayprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au

Write to:

Bicentennial Bikeway upgrade project,

GPO Box 1434, Brisbane QLD 4001